CROP WALK WEST (CWW)

St. Martin de Porres Food Pantry will participate in
Crop Walk West on May 1, 2022.

Due to the continuation of the Covid Virus into
2022, St. Martin de Porres Food Pantry will walk
again at our site (same as 2021).

We need your help raising funds for the operation
of SMPD Food Pantry. We need volunteers to walk
Y2 mile as well as donations to St. Martin de
Porres Food Pantry, Cash or Checks. Please
indicate in the memo section for Crop Walk West
(CWW) on your check.

Please let the Food Pantry Volunteers know if you
plan to walk on May 1st after Mass at about 12:30
PM.

See Leon Williams for any questions about the
SMDP Crop Walk West.

Thank You
Leon Williams



